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To: = Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board Fax: 1-867-873-6610
Auention: Elaine DeBastien _

Cc: Ka’a’Gee Tu First Nation FAX: 1-867-825-2002

Attention: Allan Landry
FroM: Clarine Ostrove, Barrister and Solicitor

RE: Paramount Resources Limited
Pipeline Gathering System, Cameron Hills Area
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NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING COVER SHEET: 2

MESSAGE

Please see attached.

CONFIBENTIALITY CAUTION

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it Is addressed and may contain information that is
privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby nofifled that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communicatian Is strictly proniblted. If you have recelved tiis communlcation in error, please notify us immediately by telephone
and return $he ariginal message 1o us at the above address at our cost

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE ALL THE PAGES PLEASE CALL Lynne AT (604)681-4146
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.
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Via Fax (867) 873-6610 Mackenzie Vatiey Land
2 Water Board
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board Fiie
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Attention: Elaine DeBastien Copled To_i é! [ g Y ‘a_ 36 l &9

Dear Ms. DeBastien:

Re: Paramount Resources Ltd.
Land Use Permit Application MV2000P0055
Water Licence Application MV2000L1-0014
Pipeline Gathering System, Cameron Hills Area

As you are aware, our office is counsel for the Ka'a’ Gee Tu First Nation in respect of the
above captioned matter. I have now had au opportunity to speak with our clients. The Ka’a’
Gee Tu only received the licence amendment applications on August 19th. It would be
jmpossible for them to properly review the material in order to provide their comments by
August 23rd. Even in the event that Louise Mandell were not on vacation, the time frame for
comments is simply inadeguate. As you know, these issues are of importance and require
adequate time for our clients to consider and respond to these amendment applications.

Your consideration of this is appreciated.

Yours very truly,
MANDELL PINDER

/ Clarine Osfrove
Barrister and Solicitor

CO/Mu

cc:  Allan Landry
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